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Houston, TX 77429 

Phone: 281-345-1178 

Email: info@flaah.org 

 

Eid-Ul-Fitr Excuse Form 

To whom it may concern: 

Flaah Islamic Center would like to inform you that a major holiday for Muslims, 
known as Eid-Ul-Fitr, is coming up. Eid-Ul-Fitr is a special occasion that marks the 
end of  Ramadan. This day is determined by moon sighting and is expected to be 
on either Wednesday, April 10th, 2024 or Thursday, April 11th, 2024. 

On this day, Muslims all around the world congregate for prayers in the morning 
and celebratory activities throughout the day. Flaah Islamic Center will be hosting 
such prayers and activities as well, therefore, we would like to request that you 
excuse the following student or employee to join us for this special occasion. 

Name of  Requester: ______________________________ 

Your consideration will be highly appreciated. If  you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 

Masood Raza 
President  
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